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173 Daly Ave(F), 
Ottawa, Canada. 
August 19 1931.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur,
I am pleased indeed that you are writing as 

you suggested in your letter of August 17. It now seems 
certain that our next issue will be the best we have put 
out - which is as it should be because these are critical 
times. Most of the material is now in the hands of the 
printers but I think you should feel fpee to take all this 
week if you wish. It will not seriously embarrass us if 
yourarticle does not come until next Monday. What 
trying to do is to get the paner in the mails during the 
first week in September when the schools will be opening 
and preparations for college are being made.

we are

Yours respectfully,

R.B.Inch, Editor
Interdependence.


